
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
The Auburn Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, July 13, 
2015 beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall, pursuant to the provisions 
of RSA 231:28 and 231:29, for the purposes of accepting public comment on the 
proposed installation of a replacement waterline for service to private residences 
on Cottage Avenue.   
 
The replacement waterline would be maintained by Manchester Water Works 
upon successful installation.  The costs of the water line project estimated to be 
$46,675.00, all of which will be assessed against the owners of property served 
by the facilities, and which will  be payable over a period not to exceed 10 years, 
in accordance with RSA 231:29. 
 
Work on the proposed project could commence as soon as 10 days following the 
public hearing, unless a majority of the owners of the property to be served by 
the improvement object to the project during the 10 day time period following the 
public hearing 
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